
Hello and Welcome to Corridor Minor Baseball Association's online 

registration. 

 

LOCATIONS 
George P. Horne Memorial Fields are located in Enfield behind the Enfield Legion. 
Lions Club Field is also in Enfield on the Old Enfield Rd.  
We operate a 3rd field located at the Milford Recreation Centre in Milford. 
 
George P. Horne Memorial Fields 

• There are 2 washrooms located at this location. They are open when there are 
practices, games and tournaments happening. 

• Our canteen is open when there are games, practices and tournaments 
happening. We have a ‘Buy 5 Get 1 Free’ Slushie program along with lots of 
game time snacks and treats. We take CASH/DEBIT at the canteen.   

Milford Recreation Centre 

• There are washrooms located in the main building. 
 
**Challenger participants - please proceed to register your player** 
  
IMPORTANT NOTES - PLEASE READ 

• Players will not receive their uniforms and will not be allowed on the field 
until they have registered and paid.  

• T-Ball and Rally Cap players will receive a Nationals T-Shirt and hat on 
their first night. 

• 9U -18U players will receive a Nationals hat, Jersey, white baseball 
pants and their 50/50 tickets on their first night. 

• Belts, socks and other Nationals Swag can be purchased from NOVA 
Trophy, please check out the link on our 
website www.corridorminorbaseball.ca 

• If you do not receive your registration confirmation e-mail, please check 
your Junk/Spam mailbox. 

 
SPRING TRAINING - 9U and UP 
This program is held at the East Hants Sportsplex in Lantz and is an optional program 
open to all players to register. It’s designed to get players on the field, practicing and 
developing their baseball skills before the season starts. Spring Training is run by 
CMBA’s East Hants Nationals Coaches, Assistant Coaches and parent volunteers. The 
Spring Training schedule will be e-mailed to those players who register for it and it will 
be posted on CMBA’s FB page as well. 
 
9U Evaluations and Team Assigning 
All 9U players will gather on the small field at the George P. Horne Memorial Fields at 
the Enfield Legion sometime late in May or early June. Players will go through three or 
four basic baseball skill stations while the 9U Coaches and Assistant Coaches assess 
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the entire group. After the sessions, the 9U coaches will assign teams so they are 
balanced between skill and age. 
 
11U, 12U Girls, 13U, 14U Girls, 15U Evaluations 
Rep Team Evaluations will take place after Spring Training is complete. Emails will be sent 
out to families with all the information regarding these Try Outs. There is no fee to try out. 
 
18U Evaluations 
18U Rep Team tryouts are for our more serious East Hants Nationals players who want 
to play on a REP/Travel team. Emails will be sent out to the 18U families with all the 

information regarding these Try Outs. The $100 Try Out fee is non-refundable. 
 
5U/6U Rally Cap 
This group gets on the field either the last week of June or the 1st week of July.  The schedule 
will depend on parent volunteer availability as this program is lead by parents. More info will be 
e-mailed to this group as we get closer to June. 

 
 
JERSEYS (this does not apply to 5U/6U Rally Cap) 
EH Nationals jerseys must be returned to coaches at the end of the season. 
If a players' jersey is not returned at the end of the 2025 season, CMBA will charge 
your RAMP account $100. Payment must be received before the end of September 
2025 or your player will not be allowed to play the 2026 Baseball season with CMBA. 
 
3rd Player Discount 
50% off registration for 3rd (or more) player/sibling in the same family.  
If this applies to your family, please email corridorminorbaseball@gmail.com and a Discount 
Code will be provided to you. 
 
LATE FEES/REFUNDS 
A $30 late fee will be applied to registrations that come in after March 14, 2025 
Full refunds are available, however, after June 1, 2025, $30 of your registration fee is non-
refundable. 
 
 
FUNDRAISING 

 *** 50/50 tickets*** Draw Date: Early August 

• Tickets cost $60 and must be paid at time of registration. 

• ALL players receive thirty 50/50 tickets at their first night of baseball. 

• This cost is added to your registration fee. 
How it works: 
You can put your name on all your tickets and enter them into the draw. This will 
increase your chances of winning the 50/50 OR you can sell the tickets and get 
your $60 back as you have already paid CMBA for them. They are $2 each. It’s totally up 
to you how you handle your tickets. 
The player who sells the winning ticket will receive his/her baseball registration FREE 
for the following year. There is no cash value attached to the Free Registration, if it 
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cannot be used, it can be transferred to another player to be used in the following 
season. 
 
***ANNUAL Spring AUCTION*** (Shooters, Enfield) 

• All families are asked to contribute one item to the auction and all are welcome to 

volunteer and attend.  

• Items can be anything from gift cards, toys, housewares, clothing, tools, DIY 

items, theme baskets, business services etc. 

• Items will be collected during Spring Training at the Dome. 

• Date and Time TBD 

 

***Rafflebox 50/50*** – online fundraiser 

• https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/sportns 

• Tickets are 100 for $50, 30 for $20, 10 for $10, 3 for $5 

• There is an Early Bird Prize Draw on the 15th of every month and the Top 

Fundraising Group receives prizes for their Club. 

  

 

Photos - Social Media 
Unless you notify CMBA that you DO NOT want your player(s) picture included in any 
social media posts, CMBA will understand that it is ok to post pictures of your player(s). 
 
 
Registration Fee Assistance is available for families that qualify:  
www.kidsportcanada.ca/nova-scotia/apply-for-assistance 
www.jumpstart.canadiantire.ca/pages/programs 
  
 
Social Media/Marketing 
Check out our Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/CorridorMinorBaseball  
Check out our website: www.corridorminorbaseball.ca 
CMBA Email:  corridorminorbaseball@gmail.com 
  
 
 
Thank you, 
Corridor Minor Baseball Association 
*Home of the East Hants Nationals* 
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